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Changes to the Texas Motor Vehicle Sales/Use Tax and Surcharge Report
(Form 14-115)

Attention: County Tax Assessor-Collectors

You may have noticed a slight change to your motor vehicle sales tax report 
Form 14-115.  We have revised Item 8 so that you may take the tax commission 
available directly from Motor Vehicle Sales Tax and the Texas Emissions Reduction 
Plan (TERP) Surcharge as provided by legislation.  You will receive notification  
of the amount you can retain directly from Motor Vehicle Sales Tax and TERP  
Surcharge when the 2005 returns are processed.  The commission you retain 
from tax and TERP should be credited to your county’s general fund.

If you have any questions, please contact my office at tax.help@cpa.state.tx.us or call toll free at 
1-800-252-1382 (in Austin at 512/463-4600). 


